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2023 Committee Chairs 

Christmas Party: Debbie Christie  

Comfort Quilts: Lynn Meeks  

Donation Quilt:  Becky Harkey, Virginia 

Sory, Connie Bailey  

Donation Quilt Tickets:  Kathy Hart 

Fabric Exchange/Challenge: Suzanne 

McPherson 

Hostess Desk: Jan Enke, Linda Myers, 

Pat Starks 

July Fundraiser: OPEN  

Membership:  Sue Lyons  

Name Tags: Edwina Schwartz 

Newsletter: Dianne OõDonnell  

Publicity & Website:  Brenda Gigliello 

Quilt Camp:  Beth Corley 

Sunshine and Shadows: Vi Brown 

2023 Officers  

President 

 Joanie Coffman 

479-650-1212 
 

Vice & Co-Vice               
President  

Nancy Ewing  

479-246-8130 

Gaylon Scharbor 

479-518-5196 
 

Treasurer 

Freddia Sullivent 

479-430-1517 

Secretary 

Genia Smith 

479-414-5957  

           BPQG is hosting in-person meetings. We hope you will join us if you feel comfortable doing so.                                  

Masks are recommended and non immunized/at risk individuals are encouraged to practice social distancing.  

Bellepointquiltersguild.org 

Happy New Year! 
 

It is my pleasure to write a President letter 

once again and I thank you in advance for 

giving me this opportunity! I am looking 

forward to a wonderful and exciting year 

ahead of us.   

The board members worked hard on com-

ing up with an accurate budget.  You will 

see our expected income does not quite 

meet our expected expenses.  We strug-

gled with options to balance the budget.   

We are still looking for someone to host 

the July fundraiser.  This is our second 

largest money raiser.  A lot of people have 

offered to help but no one to chair.  Please 

call me if you think this is a good fit for 

your talents! Both of these opportunities 

keep 100% of the funds in our guild. 

I am excited for all the programs Gaylon 

and Nancy have in store for us this year!  I 

plan to attend as many workshops as possi-

ble and encourage everyone to do the 

same.  Workshops are a great way to meet 

more guild members other than just your 

tablemates and I have always learned a new 

trick or hack with each instructor.   

My thanks to Becky Harkey and Virginia 

Sory for making the 2023 donation quilt.   

It is beautiful on its own and the quilting 

makes it a masterpiece!  Connie Bailey did 

an amazing job on the quilting.   

With the help of all my òsewing sistersó I 

know 2023 will be a great year!!   

See you at the meeting!  

Joanie 

2024 Officers 

President 

Genia Smith 

Vice President 

Beth Corley 

Treasurer 

Sandra Cochran 

Secretary 

Joanie Coffman 

Our Next Meeting  

January 23, 2023  

6:30PM  

Famous January Birthdays  

Isaac Newton (4) 

Elvis Presley (8) 

Stephan Hawking (8) 

Alexander Hamilton (11) 

Ben Franklin (17)  

Cary Grant (18) 

Dolly Parton (19) 

Volodymyr Zelensky (25) 

Mozart (27) 
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  December 2022 Financial Report  

Proposed 2023 Budget  
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Upcoming Programs and Events 

January 23 Program 

Join us in January for a Quilters Fun Night hosted by our very own Joan Coffman! A fun night 

with òAs the Thread Turns,ó strip poker, and snacks! Look forward to a fun night with lots of 

laughs. 

For strip poker, please bring five (5) 2 ½ inch strips width of fabric. Fabric strips do not have to 

come from the same piece of fabric, but they do need to be blue and/or white prints or solids. 

If you have a deck of cards that you are willing to bring, please contact Gaylon at 479-518-5196. 

February 27 Program 

February will bring us a night of Skills, Demos, and Tips from our talented community of 

members - an educational evening of even seam allowances, Dresdens, baskets, and more! 

Maybe something said by the instructors or bystanders will help you along your quilting 

journey or at least give you a good laugh. 

If you have any questions, contact Nancy Ewing at 479-246-8130. 

Welcome Back to Another Year !  

Our annual Membership renewal begins NOW!  Attached to this newsletter is the  

membership form we ask all new and returning members to complete. This bit of                 

record keeping helps us with accurate information and membership counts.  
 

Please take a moment to complete the form and either mail it or bring it to the next 

meeting along with your check made out the BPQG for $30.  Membership dues must be 

received no later than the February meeting (Feb 27) 

If you have questions, feel free to text, call, or email: 

Susan Lyons   

2023 Membership Committee Chair 

1-479-806-1892 

iambloomingstitches@gmail.com 

And Now That Youõre HereñDonõt Forget  to Feed the 50/50 Kitty! 

Well maybe not pizza, but you can help feed the Guild Kitty by participating in our 

50/50 drawing offered as you sign in each month. Your $1 entry along with every oth-

er $1 entry feeds the òkittyó and a lucky winner gets to take home half.  

The 50/50 is a great way to support the Guild and offset the rent for the                    

facility! We need your help! 

Please take a minute to enter the 50/50 drawing and maybe take home a little  extra 

fabric cash!  

 

mailto:bgquiltingsvc@gmail.com

